
THANKS ANACORTES for ANOTHER  COMMUNITY WATER BENEFIT 
SUCCESS in DANCING OUR WAY to WORLD WATER DAY!!! 
at The Watertown Feb. 20, 2009 

A Great Community Water Benefit, Benefiting All of Our Community.

What a Combo!.  Live music with Spoonshine, Delicious special international menu with 
fresh Wild Salmon at the Watertown, incredible local goods and services at the amazing 
S-h-h Silent Auction and a worthy water cause supporting  our valuable watersheds and 
Water to Drink—Heartfelt thanks to our wonderful coordinator and Watertowns much 
appreciated Caroline Nazareno, who skillfully hosted and organized bringing together 
community businesses and fun; along with  owner Mike Coyne graciously providing the 
music, venue, staff and great food with contributions from our friends at The Market, and 
10 lbs of Salmon from Steppin Stone. Thanks for sharing your talents in supporting our 
own healthy communities through healthy environments. Much Gratitude to Generous 
local businesses and friends for contributing  such exciting auction items including 
stunning Skagit College Art Student Oils and Water Colors, Sebos  durable Shop Vac, 
friendly Clean and Clip Animal care, relaxing Skagit Healing Arts Reflexology Massage, 
fashionable Rockfish Grill Sweatshirt, creative Cwest Photography, and a loads of fun 
Date Night Combo with Anacortes Inn Jacquzzi suite, delicious Café Adrift Dinners and 
Triangle Taxi safe ride home—

 Out of town guests included NOAA oceanography folks, Project NatureConnect , our 
Environmental Education San Juan Island-based  Seattle partner, with our own local 
Audobon Hiking Club members, Anacortes Beachwatchers, Skagit County Public Works 
Water Quality cohort, Mt. Vernon Mayoral candidate 2008, Doris Brevoort and Skagit 
Healing Arts, Skagit Valley College students, helpful Fishermen, Landscapers, Sailers, 
local Realtors, Shop owners, Construction workers, all part of the over 100 participants, 
bringing together this diverse and wonderful community towards our common health and 
well-being. Thanks to all for helping us help you in sustaining watersheds and the people 
who need them. Learn more and Join us at www.WatertoDrink.Org

Susan Toch, Ph.D. & Friends of “Water to Drink”
Join Us at www.WatertoDrink.Org


